
Invitation to the ceremonial 
renaming of the faculty

Ladies and gentlemen, dear colleagues, employees, students and friends of the Faculty,

We cordially invite you to the official ceremony to mark the renaming of the Faculty of Agriculture. 
From now on, it will operate under the new name “Faculty of Agricultural, Nutri�onal and 
Engineering Sciences”. This reorienta�on represents our con�nuous development and the 
expansion of our teaching and research profile.

Take the opportunity to celebrate this special milestone with us and find out about current and 
future developments at the Faculty.

We look forward to your par�cipa�on and ask you to register by 01.12.24!

With best regards

Dean's Office of the Faculty of Agricultural, Nutri�onal and Engineering Sciences

PROGRAM
Gree�ng from the Rector and Dean | Keynote speeches AEI | Ceremonial unveiling of the new logo 

| Agricultural Careers Day | Informa�on booths | Interac�ve elements | Get together

4.12.2024 | 3 p.m.
Hörsaalzentrum Poppelsdorf |Friedrich-Hirzebruch-Allee 5

https://www.aei.uni-bonn.de/de/fakultaet/umbenennung/festkolloquium-umbenennung-fakultaet

REGISTRATION
Please register!

Prof. Dr. Heiko Schoof | Dean


